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History
• Proposal - ARIN-prop-247 - 17 October 2017
• Draft Policy - 21 November 2017
• Recommended Draft Policy - 20 March 2018
• Last Call - 23 April 2018
• Moved to Board for Review - 22 May 2018
• Remanded to AC - 16 August 2018
• Moved back to Draft 26 February
• Revised/Recommended - 25 March 2019
• Presented at:
• ARIN 41
• ARIN 42
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3

•Staff Understanding (1/3)
• NRPM section 3.7 requires that all requests for reallocation or 

detailed reassignment can only be made to existing 
organizations in the ARIN database with at least one validated 
POC object. This is a large change to the way we currently do 
business. There are several customers that have automated 
their reallocation/reassignment process with ARIN following the 
current model.
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•Staff Understanding (2/3)
• These changes will add some complexity and possibly 

additional states to automated systems interacting with ARIN for 
the reallocation/detailed reassignment process. 
• These changes will require customers requesting reallocation or 

detailed reassignments to gather and verify information from 
their customers prior to submitting their requests.
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•Staff Understanding (3/3)
• These changes will provide a higher degree of privacy 

protection to the organizations that are having 
reallocations/detailed reassignments submitted on their behalf. 
• ARIN would be required to notify all POCs requiring validation 

through email notification whether the request is successful or 
not.
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•Staff Comments
• Overall these changes will result in more accurate information in 

the ARIN Whois database.
• Draft Policy NRPM section 3.7 would not have a direct effect on 

RSD operations as far as processing the requests for 
reallocations and detailed reassignments due to the fact that 
they are automated; however, initially there could be an 
increase in customer support calls and tickets.
• This policy could be implemented as written.



Staff and Legal Review 
(28 February 2019)

7

•Legal Assessment
• No material legal risk in this policy
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•Resource Impact
• Implementation of this policy would have a large resource 

impact. It is estimated that it would take about 8 weeks of 
development work and there will need to be extensive testing 
performed with the community as well. 
• It is estimated that this policy could be implemented 

approximately 6 months after ratification by the ARIN Board of 
Trustees.
• Updated guidelines and internal procedures
• Updated documentation on website
• Staff training

• Extensive engineering work will be required
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